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MONITORING  SYSTEMS  NEWSLETTER. SEPTEMBER  2004


We welcome OM Wayne Featherstone, VK4ZRT, who is the new Federal Coordinator of WIA.  OM Henry VK8HA, has not been able to contribute regularly due to his ill health.


As the reports from JARL, expected for quite a long time did not arrive so far, I have completed the report at this stage and  issuing it.


There are no changes in the intruder pattern. Because of the poorer conditions, reports are much less to come through. But, OM Sheridon Street, HS0ZEE of RAST, has done lots of monitoring. These have been enclosed as attachments.





Please visit the web sites of Regions 1, 2 and 3  of IARU Monitoring Systems at the following ids.:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 
                                                   


The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
